
March 8, 2018 

VIA E-FILING 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20426 

RE: Pejepscot Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 4784-095) 
Maine Historic Preservation Commission Comments on Proposed Study Plan 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

On February 12, 2018, Topsham Hydro Partners Limited Partnership (Topsham Hydro) filed its 
Proposed Study Plan (PSP) with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC or the 
Commission) for the Pejepscot Hydroelectric Project (Project) (FERC No. 4784).  On February 
23, 2018, Topsham Hydro received the attached comment letter from the Maine Historic 
Preservation Commission (MHPC) stating their acceptance of the proposed cultural resources 
study plans contained in the PSP.  Topsham Hydro hereby submits the comment letter to be 
made part of the record for the Project’s FERC licensing proceeding.   

If there are any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact Kelly Maloney by 
phone at (207) 755-5605 or by email at Kelly.Maloney@brookfieldrenewable.com. 

Sincerely, 

for 

Frank H. Dunlap 
Licensing Specialist 
Brookfield Renewable 

Attachment: MHPC PSP Comment Letter 

cc: S. Murphy, Brookfield Renewable
K. Maloney, Brookfield Renewable
N. Stevens, Brookfield Renewable
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